
Hello, 

My name is Mindy Lehmkuhl and I am a local representative for Nacel Open Door foreign exchange 
student program.  I am reaching out to you to let you know about this amazing opportunity you have to 
host a student for the upcoming academic year.  We have a lot of students that are waiting to be chosen 
to have their dreams come true by being able to study a year abroad in America! I have already spoked 
with your high school and they are welcoming the exchange students!

All students come with their own money and are aware they are responsible for their own expenses.  
They do not need their own room, just their own bed!  

You can choose to host for the entire school year, or one semester.  You can also be a welcome host (the  
student stays with you for 6-8 weeks until another host family is found).  You can even choose to double 
host if you choose (the students just need to be from different countries and speak different languages). 

The students will be arriving in August, so if you are interested, please reach out.  The first step you will 
want to do is go to www.nacelopendoor.org and apply to be a host!  You can also find amazing 
information about the program on there as well. 

We have been hosting students since 2016 so I would love to talk to you about the program.  My love 
for this opportunity and what it offers the students and our family as well is why I became a 
representative.  I hope to speak with you soon! 

(We also have a referral bonus so if you are not able to host, but may know someone who can, please 
send me their information!)

Thank you

Mindy Lehmkuhl

Nacel Open Door Representative

Clinton, IA

563-212-6793

mindylehmkuhl@yahoo.com


